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Iowa Auditor of State Rob Sand is recognizing internal auditors during the 
month of May, Internal Audit Awareness Month. 

“Inside every great organization is a team of internal auditors ensuring its 
integrity, success, and proper governance,” said Auditor Rob Sand.  “Internal 
auditors also serve to increase public trust by promoting transparency and 
objectivity.” 

In particular, Auditor Sand would like to recognize the Institute of Internal 
Auditors (IIA) Central Iowa and Heartland Chapters. 

“I want to thank every auditor for their service in the public, private, and 
nonprofit sectors,” said Auditor Sand.  “Your work is indispensable and 
appreciated.” 


